
                                                  Rockhounds West Holiday Party 

                                                               February 10th, 2016 

 

 

Mary Nelson, Co-President welcomed all the Rockhounds to the party.   

Mary introduced the officers, committee members and trip leaders. 

A special Thank You to the Social Committee, Sheryll Wallen, and Eileen Nelson and those who helped 

set up today.  Wonderful job. 

Thank You to Roy Goble for the donation of the rocks for the party. 

February 20th is the field trip to Table Mesa by Dan Gist and Dennis Coon.  Meet in the parking lot by the 

Mens Club at 7:45 AM.   

Future Field Trips: 

March -  to Wickenberg for crystal geods.  Will be discussed at next meeting. 

April – to Prescott area for gold panning. 

Happy Camp is Wednesday,  March 30th from 11:00 AM to 1:00 PM.  Bring fools gold  and small bags of 

rocks to give to the kids. 

Wednesday – February 24th is the Hot Dog Cookout on the Hassayampa. 

Hats are still for sale at $15.00 each. 

Dillons catered the meal and a good time was had by all.  Many door prizes were awarded following the 

meal. 

Respectfully Submitted 

Sandy Dahlstrom, Secretary 


